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We would like to wish you all a happy and healthy festive period from the team at
FSCS.

Business as usual over the festive period
 
We will continue to deliver our service as normal over the festive period for our
mutual customers. Please see our opening times below:

24 December – Closed from 1pm
25, 26, 27, 28 December – Closed
29, 30 December – Normal working days (9am to 5pm)
31 December – Closed from 1pm
1 January – Closed
4 January – Normal working hours (9am to 5pm)

We look forward to working with you again in 2021.

Best regards,

 

     

     

https://campaign.fscs.org.uk/gu/2/4GQ3E8LJ-4GQ3E8LI-2YF4R7JQ-OFU14LW.html
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